
Paul John Labienjec
Paul John Labieniec, 79, of Ches

tbrfield, Va., and formerly Grinnell,
C~ diectJuly3, 2012, in Collegeville, Penn.
N A funeral mass was held at Holy

Ciss Church in New Britain, Conn.,
Satdnlay, July 14.

Z~ HewásbornApril7, l933,inNew
Britain, the son ofPawel and Stefania
Zdanijk Labinjec. He sewed in the
U.S. Alt Forde, and was a graduate of
the University of Connecticut. In the
1 950s, he started and for many years
ran the Longhorn Restaurant in
Grinnell,nexttothee~sf~gMcw~jy~s
food store, and manjedAnne McNally
daughter of Ed and Mildred Drury
McNally.

In I9l4hemovedwithhisfamjlyto
Poughkeepsie, N.Y., where he was a
sales representative with Miracle Rec
reation Equipment Company formany
yeais, retiring in 1999.

Els hobbies included cooking,flsh
ink) traveling, hom& improvement
projects, and pla~’ing bridge, and he
cherIáhed time with IS family.’

}{&ls survived by four children,
Lynn Labieniec of Washington, DC,
Paula Mendel ofChesterfield, Va., Ed
Laffieniec of Arlington, Va., and
Catherine McCourt of Collegeville,
Penn; ~six grandchildren. and two sis
ters.

He Was preceded in death by his
wife,4his parents, a brother and five
sist I-—-


